
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, November 8, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Salisbury Steak with Gracy  
 Crispy Chicken Patty  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Raven Anderson   
 

1. BOOK Fair is here! Come and peruse the awesome titles and make a wish list for your 
parents. Classes are scheduled to come during ELA. Last day to buy books is November 
14th. Don’t miss it!  

 
2. Anyone interested in Spelling Bee club meet in the library during lunch today. It’s not 

too late to join. Bring your lunch and we will chat words! See you there! If you have any 
questions, see Ms. Suttser.  
 

3. We will be having our TGIF fun night on Friday November 16th from 3:20 P.M. to 5:00 
P.M. This is for Gurrie students only and tickets can only be purchased during lunch  in 
the cafeteria starting Wednesday November 14th and ending on Friday November 
16th.   If you do not have a permission form please ask your advisor or you can print out 
a copy from the Gurrie website.  If you have any question please ask your advisor.  

 
4. The Gurrie Activity Council is meeting today after school in Mr. Ingwersen’s room to 

help prepare fleece blankets for the upcoming Project Linus service event. Even if you’ve 
never been to a GAC meeting before, all are welcome to join and help us with this great 
service project! See Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you have any questions.  

 
5. Attention adventurers!!!   Have you missed any RPG Club meetings and need to catch-

up on finishing your character?  We will meet after school TODAY in the computer lab 
for an RPG Club catch-up meeting!  Remember to bring your character sheets.  See Mr. 
Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information!  See you after school today in the 
computer lab! 

 
6. The Early Act Club’s Change War continued on Wednesday during lunch.  In the 8th 

grade jar, there was only $1.30 in silver and bills and 7th grade put in 29 pennies.  This 
puts them at an adjusted total of $13.83.  7th grade gave $22.60 in silver and bills and 
only received 1 penny.  7th grade’s adjusted total is $84.04. 8th grade needs to  

 
It only costs 60 cents to provide a vaccine to save one child from Polio.  You can make a 
difference with a donation. Remember that the winning grade level receives a grade-
level pizza or ice cream party. 
 



7. Attention all those interested in underwater robotics STEM club, please turn in your 
application by the end of the day TODAY to the bin in room 113, Mrs. Halper’s room. 
The team list will be posted on Monday and we will have our first meeting next week. 
See Mrs. Halper if you have any questions.  
 
 


